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MINUTES OF THE ST. MARY’S COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
CHESAPEAKE BUILDING * LEONARDTOWN, MARYLAND 

Monday, February 9, 2015 
 
Members present were Howard Thompson, Chairman; Shelby Guazzo, Merl Evans, Patricia 
Robrecht, Susan McNeill, Martin Siebert, and Hal Willard. Department of Land Use & Growth 
Management (LUGM) staff present were Bob Bowles, Planner IV; Jeff Jackman, Senior Planner; 
Yvonne Chaillet, Zoning Administrator; Hannah Pinkerton, Planner II; and Jada Stuckert, 
Recording Secretary. County Attorney George Sparling was also present. 
 
The Chair called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES – The minutes of January 12, 2015 were approved as 
presented. 
 
DISCUSSION  
 
Wildewood Planned Unit Development (PUD) Update 
Commission members received an update regarding the Wildewood Planned Unit Development 
to include progress report, activity update schedule, sectional approvals, land use program, open 
space and developed open space schedule and updated maps.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 

________________________ 
Jada Stuckert 

Recording Secretary 
 
 
 

Approved in open session:  March 9, 2015 
 
 
___________________________ 
Howard Thompson 
Chairman 


